
 
 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

  

  

 

 

                                                                 

     

 

 

 
Dear DGC families 
We are commencing week 8 of term already 
and I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your support this year.  
With a membership of approximately 800 
this year, our coaches have been kept busy 
and I would like to thank them for their 
consistent and positive approaches to their 
programs, their care of our athletes and their 
training outcomes.  
Thank you to our volunteers, especially our 
committee for their time and support.  
Kind Regards 
Karen 

DGC’s website @  is the entry point for 
accessing your child’s account and making bookings. 
Parent handbooks, DGC policies and club resources are 
also accessed from your account. If you lose track of a 
previous email, you will be able to find all emailed 
correspondence history under the email tab on your 
own account.  
 
Please review your contact details regularly and update 
them if needed. Please make sure that at least two 
emergency contacts are available. 
  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Monday to Thursday (13th -23rd January)  
9am-12.30pm 

https://darwingym.com/holiday-program 

 

Please keep your child home if they are unwell and 
let us know for our records by emailing !! 

absences@darwingym.com 

 

Important Dates: 
 
November 

 30: Competitive Squads Presentation- 2-2.30pm 
 30:  Team Gym Display- 2-2.15pm 

December 
 2-7: 8 Skill Challenge in class 
 9-14: Recreational in-class presentations 
 14: Last day of term 4 
 14: Date Night 6-9pm 
 16: Priority invites for 2025 sent to all 

recreational members 
January 

 1: 2025 term bookings open for new members 
 6-23: Squad holiday sessions 
 11 & 25: Come & try sessions 
 13-23: GymFun holiday sessions 
 27th: Term 1 commences 

 8 Skill Challenge 
ALL Recreational Classes 

 

Each term, skills selected from the term’s curriculum 
are assessed in our 8 Skill Challenge, providing 
feedback on individual performance measured by blue, 
silver or gold stars.   

During Week 9 of classes, gymnasts from the following 
groups- Tumblers, Girls Only, Boys Gym & Free G 
Step Program and GFA Spring will be taking part in the 
8 Skill Challenge.  Certificates will be presented in class 
the following week.  

If a gymnast is absent in week 9, they will miss the 
challenge however we can provide the list of skills 
covered if requested and there will be an opportunity 
each term to take part. 

   


